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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Spring has finally arrived! After such wet and windy weather let’s hope there are some 
drier and brighter days ahead in the run up to Easter.  
 

Uniform 
We have noticed a number of pupils coming to school wearing hoodies 
and jumpers which are not school colours or our uniform. Pupils should 
wear red or black cardigans or jumpers please. If pupils need to wear 
different clothing due to outdoor learning or a school trip etc they will 
be notified by their teacher.  
 
Parents’ Night 
The teachers look forward to speaking to you on either Wednesday 23rd 
March or Thursday 24th March to discuss your child’s learning. Pupils 
brought home their letter telling you which day to expect a phone call. I hope you got it! 
 
Pupil Absences 
If your child is absent, could you please let the office know the reason for the absence. 
This allows us to record the absence using the correct code. You can let us know your 
child is absent by phoning and leaving a message, speaking to the office staff, or also via 
the myschoolapp.  
 

Book fair 
We raised a fantastic £1650 at the Book Fair last week! This is a 
huge amount of money, thank you to everyone who purchased a 
book. We made £883 from this total for the school to spend on 
books. This will help add new books to our class libraries to 
encourage reading for enjoyment.  
 
 

P7 Leavers Hoodies 
We are looking into suppliers for P7 hoodies, and will be in touch soon regarding sizes etc 
and how to order these. There will be no cost to pupils this year, we will pay for these as a 
school.  
 
Playground Games and Chalk 
The pupils have been enjoying new playground games and 
equipment recently. This includes chalk for drawing on the 
outdoor boards and floor. Sorry if your child comes home with 
chalk on their coat. We try to keep them as clean as possible!  
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Curriculum News  
Our classes have been busy enjoying all areas of the curriculum, developing and putting 
into practice a variety of skills for life. Here are some of our pupils telling you about their 
cooking and woodwork experiences.  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Pizza 
 
 

 
Crispy Kale 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cupcakes Pancakes 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

I loved it! We followed a 
recipe, mixed ingredients, 
and baked them. Being able 
to cook is a good skill to 
have. James P3 

We were cutting, 
chopping, gathering 
ingredients, and 
using the ovens. I 
could have a cooking 
career! Struan P5 

We used our measuring and 
weighing skills, and mixed the 
ingredients to make pancakes. 
They were delicious! We 
needed to be very responsible 
in the kitchen. Logan P6 

We measured how 
long each piece of 
wood needed to be 
using a ruler, then cut 
it with a saw. We are 
making devices that 
will roll.   Edan P7 
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Thank you for your continued support this school year, we really do miss having you all in 
the building for events and to see what your children are doing each day. We hope this 
changes soon, and we can welcome you once more to our school. 
 
Best wishes,  
 

 
Mrs Sinclair 
Head Teacher  
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
If parents and carers are invited along to a school event, it will state ‘Parents invited’ next to 

the event.  
 
 
March 
Thursday 17th – P6 and P7 Football Festival 
Friday 18th – P6 and 7 Cross Country Event 
Wednesday 23rd - Parents’ Night Phone calls   
Thursday 24th – Parents’ Night Phone calls   
Thursday 31st – SLC Dance Festival (some pupils involved)  
 
April 
Friday 1st    – School closes 2.30pm for holidays  
Tuesday 19th – Pupils return to school 
Monday 25th – P7 Transition Coffee Morning 9.30am (P7 Parents invited)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


